
 

 

September 28, 2022 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

The purpose of this letter is to explain why it is believed that a Military Teaching Permit is effective. The 
Military Teaching Permit is issued to applicants who have completed a Bachelor’s degree and held a teaching 
certificate in another state for at least one year. The Military Teaching Permit allows those who are in 
Nebraska due to permanent change of station (PCS) orders and who have completed licensure in another 
state to have a pathway towards certification in Nebraska. The applicant needs to show evidence of military 
service or service of their spouse within the past five years to be eligible and the permit is valid for three 
years.  

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions on this permit type. I can be reached at 402-471-0738 
or at clayton.waddle@nebraska.gov. 

Sincerely, 

 

Clayton L. Waddle, Ed.D. 
Director, Educator Certification 
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